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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

What a wonderful start to the Summer term! 

The children have returned after Easter ready to learn and engaged in school life. 

 

Congratulations – To Mr and Mrs Smith who welcomed a little girl into the world over the Easter 

break.  

Road Safety – I would like to remind parents/carers that the school gate and Neston Grove are 

extremely busy at key times. If you are able to park and walk to alleviate some of the congestion 

of cars this would be welcomed. The Council are due to fit the new bollards over the next half term 

following a consultation with residents. The school and the Council have contributed to the cost of 

the bollards. 

Jumble Sale – There will be a jumble sale on the school playground on Monday 6th May from 10-

2pm. Our deputy site supervisor has organised the event and proceeds will go to The Stroke 

Association.  

Our school vision and values – ENJOY, BELIEVE, ACHIEVE. 

 

The focus for our assemblies in school this half term are school vision and values. The values 

(Adswood Superpowers) underpin everything we do in our school. Ask your child what Adswood 

superpower they have shown today in school! Can they share with you our school vision and tell 

you where it can be found?! 

 

 

 



 

 

Learning and Teaching – We continue to strive to further improve our teaching and learning 

approach in school and work closely with other schools in Stockport and out of Borough. We enjoy 

celebrating ‘The Adswood Way’ with others in particular our unique Enjoy, Believe, Achieve Award 

book which promotes our life skills curriculum.  

We are now coming to the end of our second year using the Read, Write, Inc Phonics scheme 

which is taught from Nursery through school. We were congratulated last week after an 

observation visit on our consistent and strong approach to the delivery of reading. Please continue 

to read with your child at home.  

 

 

We are noting an increase of reports across Stockport connected to online bullying and safety. We 

send out regular posters on seesaw to highlight to parents the age limits of some of the apps, 

privacy settings and how the use of some apps can be unsafe for our children. Our school website 

has links to a number of websites that parents may find useful when, and if you have to deal with, 

any of the above. We continue to talk to children in school about devices and the importance of 

being safe online. 

 



Stockport County and Network Rail continue to support school in providing a programme for our 

Year 6 children on Mental Health and the importance of staying healthy for our body and mind. 

The sessions have been extremely successful and we look to continue the link with the club.  

Uniform/Sun Cream/Jewellery – A reminder that as and when the sun starts to shine on 

Adswood, we encourage sensible footwear. No flip flops and small sandals are allowed in school.  

We are not able to apply sun cream as per policy and therefore ask that on hotter days, you apply 

the cream before school and send your child in with a summer hat to wear. 

Children are only allowed to wear studs in school. No rings, necklaces or bracelets are allowed. 

False nails are also not part of our policy as they can cause injury. 

 

Things coming up this month –  

- School closed for Bank holiday Monday 6th May 

- Monday 13th May – SATS week for Year 6  

- Tuesday 21st May at 3.30pm – Year 5 parent/carer meeting for residential next year  

- School closes on Friday 24th May and returns Monday 10th June for whit holidays. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

M Smart and the Adswood Team 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

   

  

  


